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Mr. Thcmas T. Martin
Regional Administrator
. Region i
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406-1415

|

Subject: Indian Point 3 Nuclear Power Plant !
Docket No. 50-286
License No. DPR 64
Withdrawal of Operator License Applications

Reference: NYPA Letter (IPN-95-122), L. M. Hill to the NRC, dated November 22,
1995, " Submittal of Certified Operator License Applications."

The Power Authority is requesting the withdrawal of operator license applications for the
following Reactor Operators (RO) and Senior Reactor Operators (SRO):

John Anderson (SRO)
Richard Ceglio (RO)
Vincent DeClemente (SRO)
John Dinelli (SRO)
Alex Elie (RO)
Thomas McKee (SRO)

The operator license applications were submitted by the referenced letter. The Power
Authority discussed the withdrawals by telephone with Mr. T. Kenny, NRC Region I, on
December 4,1995. The Authority is making no commitments in this submittal,
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If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact Mr. Richard
Robenstein at (914) 736-8904.

Very truly yours,

fby
L M. Hill
$ te Executive Officer
Indian Point 3 Nuclear Power Plant

,

cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

1

Mr. Glenn Meyer, Chief
PWR & BWR Sections
Division of Reactor Safety
Region i
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

> 475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406 1415

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Resident Inspectors' Office
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